
TOWN OF LAKE LURE. P. O. BOX 255 . LAKE LUHE , N. C. 28745
704/625-9983 . 704/625-9396 . FAX 704/625-8371

RECESSED WORKSHOP MEETING OF THE LAKE LUR TOWNCOUNCIL HELD FRIAY, MAY 21, 1993 AT THE LAKE LUR TOWNHAL AT 9:00 A.

PRESENr: Mayor Priscila Doyle
Commissioner Jack Donovan
Commissioner Alex Karr
Commissioner Max Lehner

Thomas M. Hord , Town Manager
Sam Karr , Finance Director

ABSENr: Commissioner Bill Bush

Mayor Doyle called the meeting to order at approximately 9:00 a.

Berkeley Young, Executive Director for the Hickory Nut Gorge Chamber
of Commerce , met with Council to inform them of the progress being made by
the Chamber. The Chamber is presently preparing packets for individuals who
own summer cottages encouraging them to buy locaIIy. The packets are being
referred to as "WeIcome Back to Lake Lure . Berkeley requested that the Town
participate by preparing a letter from the Town Officials to be included in the
packet.

Council discussed the time of the Tuesday, June 8
, 1993 workshopmeeting and it was the consensus of Council to change the time from 10:00 a.

to 9:00 a.m. at the Town Hall instead of the Community Center.

Council briefly discussed the Lake Lure Golf Course and how to increase
the revenue. Council recommended that plans get underway for the annual Beat
the Council Golf Tournament to be held possibly late June or early July, 1993.
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Mr. Hord informed Council that the two new paddleboats which were
ordered for the Lake Lure Marina have been generating excellent revenue. The
paddleboats are virtuaIIy maintenance free.

Council discussed the beach fees and slip rental fees for fiscal year 1993-
94. Council requested that the Town Manager investigate the fees to consider
possible raising the rates in the budget for 1993-94.

It was the consensus of Council that the public telephone at the
Community Center be removed.

Council requested that a new lake use contract be presented to Colony
Resort for endorsement since they are in charge of the showboat which used to
be run by Fairfield Mountain s Inc.

Council discussed the Marina parking area and requested that Luther Smith
be contacted letting him know their plans for boat trailer parking. Council also
discussed the possibility of posting a sign at the Marina explaining the boating
and parking procedures.

With no further items of discussion , Commissioner Donovan moved
seconded by Commissioner Lehner , to adjourn. The vote of approval was
unanimous.
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